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Meeting Notes
December 2, 2015

Present:  Jacob Jensen, Nick Bornt, Joe Burianek, Justin Gehring, Joell Pundsack, Jeanna Albers, Mark Greseth, Jen Heydi-Nelson, Heidi Bardwell

Absent:  Markel Anderson

Reviewed meeting notes from November meeting for follow up items:

· Daily Announcements are now being sent to BOTH parents and students.  Seems to be working well.
· NAME the DRAGON.  Board thought it should go to the students.  Jeanna to contact student council for next steps.  Do they WANT a name?  Thoughts were to come up with a minimal number of choices to vote on and not leave as “Open”.
· Snow Alerts?  All good

BRAND STANDARDS:  Justin sent out updated Brand Standards just prior to the meeting.  The basic revisions are NO Dragon “cropping” and corrected a typo.  As a committee, please look at the Brand Standards that were sent and take the rime for a final review PRIOR to the next meeting.  We hope to approve in January and move forward to the board to approve and then communication to staff.  

FACEBOOK PAGE:  Justin prepared a document with general guidelines around the MSA facebook page.  The guidelines are attached.  Should be set up as NO REPLY and NO POSTING.  People can comment.  The page has been in existence for 3-4 years with no usage.  It was also recommended that we post a “disclaimer” that if you have a question, please call the school directly.  The intent of the page would be to announce school wide events or more “PR” type of stories about school life.  The Icon/banner needs to have the new logo and perhaps just keep the photo of the school.  The page is public, but the intent is primarily another marketing tool.  Parents and students could “like” the page.  Group recommends a “soft” roll out to make sure everything is working.  Consensus is that we should have a Facebook presence.
ACTION:  Joell will bring FACEBOOK Guidelines to Admin meeting on Monday for a review as they will be the individuals primarily responsible for posting. After Admin review, the FACEBOOK Guidelines (SOP) should go to Mr. Gawrecki and the Board for approval.   Once approved, the updates and “soft” launch can begin.  
PRESS RELEASES:  Discussion again around the possibility of someone from newspaper working with the Communication Committee.  Draven Museus has expressed an interest.  The intent would be that the students could write the release – even from something they are already doing with newspaper.  Then send to Joell/Mr. G for approval and Joell would send final version to media.  The intent is NOT to add extra work, but provide some opportunity.  

It was unclear after discussion if newspaper want to be involved in this.  Justin will visit newspaper THIS FRIDAY just to do a check in.  If they truly are not interested, we can go to another plan and have our committee work on the monthly releases or ask for student volunteers.  Group felt that it is important that everything goes through main office so we are on the same page.  We briefly reviewed a “draft” of the SOP for Press Releases.  Once we have a final determination on student involvement, we’ll finalize the document.  The “Draft” is attached.  

Jacob noted that it would be a good idea to put a link to the Woodbury bulletin in the daily announcements when we do have something published.  Great idea.

December “Geek Games” event:  Joell will contact the Woodbury Bulletin to see if they will cover the event and attend.  

Other:  The Woodbury Magazine will be doing an article on Mr. G. and MSA for the April issue.  

Short side bar on security and privacy!!

Upcoming Agenda Items:
· Alumni – not part of the Communications committee.  Has been moved to Alumni Committee/Peter Irvine.
· Discussion came up about fundraising and asking area businesses for donations – gift cards, etc.  Many groups are approaching the same businesses and the concern is that we need better communication and also a good process to properly thank donors.  This is NOT a Communications Committee role, but there needs to be a system of checks and balances.  Annual Fund Committee?  Not sure who, but needs to be looked at.
· January some follow up on items from this month; also begin discussion on business partnerships – how can we work with local business for student opportunities.

NEXT MEETING:  Wednesday, January 6; 5:00pm
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